



## Dear Fr./Canon,

Missio Scotland wishes to thank the Bishop for agreeing to the idea that there be a collection for the missions this October. While many parishes – and parishioners – are being challenged financially, we would be very grateful for whatever is given as Mission Sunday is the main source of income for the Propagation of the Faith.

We have been advised, however, that envelopes should not be handed out as they present a risk of spreading the Coronavirus. In many parishes parishioners are putting their offertory donations in a basket or box as they leave the church, I would suggest that a separate basket/box be put along side that with the sign below attached to it.

Thank you for your understanding and help,

www.missioscotland.com

Fr. Vincent Lockhart

web:

tel: 01236 449774 Missio Scotland, St. Andrew's email: office@missioscotland.com 4 Laird Street, Coatbridge ML5 3LJ

fax: 01236 428432 Missio Scotland is a company limited by guarantee

Registered Charity No. SCO14858

Propagation of the Faith • St. Peter the Apostle • Missionary Children • Missionary Union



## MISSION SUNDAY COLLECTION